

What's New at the Nonviolence Project?

The last month has been pretty busy for our researchers, but we do have a stunning debut article! We also have an incredible article written by our featured researcher, Nadya Hayasi. Thank you for subscribing!

New Articles



The Overturning of Roe v. Wade and the Role of Activism for the Future

By Emily Neis

"Since the decision of Roe v Wade in 1973, many cases narrowed the scope of this decision but never overturned it completely. This all changed in May 2022 when a draft of a majority opinion, written by Justice Samuel Alito, was leaked to political news sources."

Read this article



People Power in the Philippines

By Nadya Hayasi

"February 2022 marks the 36th anniversary of the Epifanio de los Santos Avenue (ESDA) People Power Revolution in the Philippines, when the population overthrew dictator and kleptocrat Ferdinand Marcos and abolished the martial law implemented during his rule. However, history is at risk of repeating itself as Marcos' son, Ferdinand "Bongbong" Marcos Jr., won the presidential elections in May 2022, marking the Marcos family's return to Malacanang after 36 years."

Read this article

Meet the Researcher

Meet Nadya Hayasi

My name is Nadya and I'm a senior studying Political Science and History with certificates in Southeast Asian Studies and Public Policy. I joined the Nonviolence Project as the first batch of interns in Summer 2020 after taking a class with Dr. Banerjee called 'Gandhi, King, Mandela: Nonviolence in the World.' Given how difficult it is to find credible and informative sources today, I joined NVP in hopes of helping other students and those interested in the history of nonviolence by making the topic more accessible. I also love that I get to explore my historical interest through this role, which is modern Southeast Asia during decolonization and the Cold War. Outside of school you can find me hanging out with my friends, watching sitcoms and true crime documentaries, and struggling to finish the New York Times daily crossword. I am also the President of Phi Alpha Theta, which is UW's Historical Honor Society (which you should join if you love History as much as I do!).



Read Nadya's articles here

The Nonviolence Project would like to thank the UW History Department Board of Visitors for their continued support